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Comment:

This proposed amendment should be adopted without question. I've been working in Michigan's criminal justice
system for almost two decades and as a state employee for the last eight. The court strives to create an
environment of respect, with all parties respecting the court, and the court respecting all parties. This is an easy
step that the courts can take toward this end. Not adopting this amendment would make a clear statement that
the court does not respect trans and non-binary individuals in the state.



